
                
  

 

D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2020–47       December 27, 2020   
 

SIGNAL INTERRUPTION - SKYCABLE 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Please be advised that Sky Cable has reported some technical 

difficulties with their connectivity which resulted in a signal 

interruption in some parts of our village.  

Sky Cable maintenance team has been working since yesterday 

afternoon and will continue the whole of today to restore their services. 

Please bear with us for the time being. 

Thank you. 

DVA MANAGEMENT 

 
 
 


